
The mission of Georgetown Middle School is to provide students with opportunities to become 
successful and responsible citizens in an ever changing society. 
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What a Year! 
Seth C. Hillman 
 
The last month of school is quickly 
approaching.  This has been an exciting year 
filled with great accomplishments academically, 
athletically, and socially.  We have seen our 
children grow leaps and bounds, but the year is 
not over yet.  During these final weeks please 
continue to reinforce the importance of 
academics, attendance, and getting rest.  With 
testing beginning within the next couple of 
weeks, it is vitally important that our children 
show up on time, are ready to learn, and are 
motivated to finish strong.   
 
We are also asking for your input. What would 
you like us to improve upon for next year?  
What do you feel worked this year?  If you have 
any suggestions or comments, you can reach 
me by email at shillman@gcsd.k12.sc.us 
 
In conclusion, the GMS administration, faculty, 
and staff are very thankful for your support this 
year.  We strongly believe that it takes a village 
to help raise our most precious commodity - 

our children. 
 
 
 
 

8th Grade Promotion 
Eighth Grade Team  
 
The 8th Grade Promotion Ceremony will be held on 
Monday, June 4, at 8:30am in the GMS gymnasium.  
All eighth grade students being promoted to the 
ninth grade will be recognized during the ceremony.  
In addition, honor roll, principal’s honor, highest 
average, most improved, and perfect attendance 
awards will be presented to students.  Each eighth 
grade student will receive four (4) admission tickets 
–space is limited.  Dress for the event is business 
casual. We do ask that parents and guests refrain 
from bringing balloons, posters, or noise makers to 
the event. This will ensure that all parents/guests 
have the opportunity to see and hear their students 

receive their certificates.   

6th & 7th Grade End of the 
Year Events 

 The administration, teachers, and staff of 
Georgetown Middle School would like to 
acknowledge and celebrate the successes of our 
sixth and seventh grade students.  As we begin the 
planning of celebratory events which include field 
day and an awards ceremony, we would like to 
provide you with some valuable information.  Field 
Day is tentatively scheduled for June 4, 2018, and 
the awards ceremonies are tentatively scheduled 
for June 1, 2018. Field Day is a student only 
event; parents are welcome and encouraged to 
attend the awards ceremonies. An additional invite 
will be sent to those students receiving an award at 
the awards ceremony.   

 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

April 23 24 25 26 
Chorus & 

Band 
Concert  

6:00 

27 
Special 

Olympics @ 
GHS 

30 May 1 2 
English I 

EOC 
Writing 

 

3 4 
8th Grade 

Celebration 

7 8 
INTERIMS 

9 
SCREADY 
ELA Day 1 

10 
SCREADY 
ELA Day 2 

11 

14 
SCREADY 

Math 
6th  

15 
SCREADY 

Math 
7th & 8th  

16 
SCPASS 

SC          
6th & 8th  

17 
SCPASS 

SS             
7th  

18 

21 22 23 
Algebra I 

EOC 

24 
Business 

Apps Final 
Exam 

25 

28 
No School 
Memorial 

Day 

29 
English I 

EOC 

30 
ELA & SC 

Final 
Exams 

31 
Math & SS 

Final 
Exams 

June 1 
6th & 7th 
Grade 

Awards 

4 
8th Grade 
Promotion 
Ceremony 

5 
½ Day of 
School 

6 
Last Day 
of School 

½ Day 

7 8 
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